
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 6, 1976

^THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
lS the hart panteth after the water brooks, so panteth my soul after thee, 0 God.

— Psalms
USE OF FACILITIES: _
College facilities are available for use of group activities as assigned by a responsible 
college supervisor. Reservations for use of an, facility by any group at any other time 
or for any other purpose must be made through the Business lanager s »
DR. J. EDWIN OKR —  CHURCH HISTORY GLASS:
Dr. J. Edwin Orr will be guest speaker in Dr. Pope's Church History class on Wednesday and 
Thursday during 5th hour (12:35-1:20). The class will meet xn the Chapel.

ALL SCHOOL BANQUET:
Starting Wednesday, April 7, there will be a sign-up list for t h e w ^ u H L ^ X J o u r  ^  
urge you to sign up at your convenience. So, that means, Guys, hu y P S 
date for the Banquet and get signed up." The sign-up sheet will be located in t
Administration Building.
WANTED: .
Several young men are wanted to help serve at the Lay-Council Banquet Saturday evening,
April 10. See Mrs. Gustafson by noon Thursday.
OFF-CAMPUS MAIL BOXES: _
If you have moved off campus this quarter and have not received an off-campus mail box, 

^^please do so as soon as possible*
CO-WEDS 1
Just a reminder about the Co-Wed meeting tonight at 8:00 in the cafeteria lounge. All 
Co-Weds and Engaged Girls are invited.
CEDAR SPRINGS CAMP COUNSELORS:
Applications are available at the Administration Building for students who wish to be 
employed by Cedar Springs Youth Camp for five weeks beginning m  July. y ’ ’
^nd other details and information are available through the Dean of Students.

STUDENT PREACHING EMPHASIS:
Again this spring there will be a Student Preaching Emphasis. The competition is open to 
either men o r women students who (1 ) have a oumulative grade point average of 2.0 
S  toTOhad at least a quarter each of Speech and Homiletics with grades of C or better, 
and (3) have not been chosen as chapel speakers from previous years Preaching Emphases.
Students wishing to participate should submit manuscripts of their sermons to the ,rL-
Dean no later than April 21 and be prepared to preach for the Juding Committee at 7.00 p.m.
on April 3  L  the college chapel. Sermons should be approximately 15 £nutes i» =Length.
From those who enter sermons, the committee will choose up to.thr^ b° r^ M n r  Emnhasis
chapels during the spring quarter. Further inquiries concerning the Preaching Emphas
may be addressed to Dean Rice, Dr. Pecota, Dr. Harris, or Dr. Rozell.

AFRICA PRAYER MEETING:
There v/ill be a prayer meeting Wednesday at 2:30 in the SUB Chapel. Come join us. Many 
missionaries in Africa need our support in prayer. Come with a burdened heart.

PRAYER MEETING:
Pray for revival on campus —  5th period, Tuesday and Thursday in L-3.


